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August 19, 2021 
 
 
Dear Gila County Resident: 
 
 
This letter is in regards to a new physical property address to be assigned for a parcel of land in Gila 
County. The parcel in question is 302-09-040B and has been assigned the following information: 
 
Physical property address: 652 N MYRTLE POINT TR., PAYSON AZ 85541 

Postal Address:   None 

Owner of record is   Pretorius, Petrus S. and Johanna H., Trustees.  

Address Point Coordinates: 34.38219, -111.22015 
 
The property retains the address of 658 N Myrtle Point Trl.  The pump house, owned by Bonita Creek Water 
Company, and located on the parcel is being assigned the address of 652 N Myrtle Point Trl 
 
The address was issued in order to comply with the State of Arizona E-911 system, the Gila 
County Street Naming and Property Numbering Ordinance No.11-03, the GIS and United States Postal 
Standards. Addresses are derived by block ranging and GPS point positioning, thus giving a better 
and true address point position. 
 
Please feel free to contact our Rural Addressing Office at (928) 402-8597 with any questions or concerns.   
Our offices are open from 7:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday through Thursday.   
 
Thank you for taking the time to review this letter.   
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Patricia Valenzuela 
GIS Rural Addressing Technician 
Gila County, Arizona 
 

• Administration 
• Consolidated Roads 
• Engineering Services 
• Floodplain Management 
• General Services 
• Recycling & Landfill Management 
• Rural Addressing & GIS Services 
• Survey Services 

 

Steve Sanders, Director 
ssanders@gilacountyaz.gov 
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